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Microwave Update (MUD) is coming to the west coast in 2024. Pacific Northwest VHF Society (PNWVHFS)
and the Western Canada Weak Signal Association (WCWSA) will be hosting the event in Vancouver, BC. Itis
scheduled for October 3™ to 5t 2024. More information can be found on microwaveupdate.org. Go to the home
page and sign up for the newsletter to stay informed about the venue, speakers and everything else related to the
event.
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